June 3, 2015

St. Paul Minor Ball - U12C Girls Provincial Playoffs

County Council,

The St. Paul Storm Squirts U12C Girls, will be attending Provincial Playoffs
July 10-12, 2015 in Edmonton, Alberta. In order to qualify for Provincials,
Zone Playoffs are considered Provincial Playdowns.

Fortunately, the St. Paul Storm U12C team has qualified for Zone 7. Zone 7
playoffs for U12C Girls were not required this year and St. Paul advanced to
Provincial Playoffs. The team consists of 11 girls from the regular St. Paul
Squirts League. This is the first time that these girls will be playing at a
provincial level and we look forward to see what this team of rural Alberta girls
will bring to the playoffs.

In the past the County of St. Paul has supported teams that competed at the
Provincial level in athletics. We would like to apply for the provincial funding
to help us cover the expenses of 11 players and coaches for this competition.
We appreciate any support you can give.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Q

Gerry Jean
Coach
780-646-3881




